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MOTHER’S MEETING HELD ON 15th NOVEMBER 2011: 

The mother’s meeting for November 2011 was held on 15th November. A large number of mothers 

attended the meeting. The meeting was arranged to discuss the problems of student’s discipline, 

absenteeism and interest in education. Mothers were advised to guide their wards to follow the rules 

and regulations of the school. The Annual Examinations are approaching very near. So they should  

alwaysbe reminded for the preparation of the examination. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE RESULT OF HALF YEARLY EXAMINATOIN, 2011: 

On 22nd November 2011, the results of half yearly Examination 2011 were announced Students were 

very excited to know the result of their hard work. 

The trend of announcing the result was changed this year. All mothers/guardians of students were 

invited to collect results instead of handing over to students. Mothers were informed of the weaknesses 

and short comings of students and advised to remove them. 

 



A MEETING OF THE FATHERS OF STUDENTS CONVENED ON 25th NOVEMBER, 2011: 

To discuss the increasing lawlessness and interference of law breaking people of the area in some 

matters of the school, a meeting of fathers was arranged on 25th November, 2011.  

It was a good omen that a large number of people attended the meeting and discussed about the 

problems which emerged recently. They assured of their full cooperation in the solution of these 

problems.  

 

 

FORMATION OF PARENTS – TEACHERS COMMITTEE OF MAAN JEE SCHOOL: 

As a result of the joint meeting of the management, teachers and fathers of students, a Parents-Teacher 

Committee of Maan Jee School was formed on 25-11-2011. 

THE FOLLOWING WERE NOMINATED AS THE OFFICE –BEARERS OF THE COMMITTEE: 

1. Mr. Rana Noor Muhammad  President 

2. Mr. Mujeeb ur Rehman  V. President 

3. Mr. Iqbal Bhai    Gen. Secretary 

4. Mr. Adam Mama   Joint Secretary 

It was decided unanimously to hold a meeting of the committee on the 8th January 2012. 



 

 

PICNIC OF STUDENTS (CLASS X) TO THE DREAM WORLD RESORT AT GULSHAN-E-MAYMAR: 

In recognition and appreciation of the brilliant result of our students in the Board of Secondary 

Education Annual Exams, 2011. Maan Jee and Mr. Malik Javed Akhtar decided to take the students to 

Dream World Resort. 

On 26th November, 2011, the students along with four teachers, MaanJee and Mr. Malik Javed Akhtar 

(C.E.O) departed for Dream World Resort. After reaching there, they walked along the artificial Sea, 

parks and slides etc. They enjoyed very much. They later went to the restaurant and ate delicious dishes. 

At about 2:00 pm, Maan Jee and Mr. Malik Javed Akhtar left the Dream World Resort. 

 

 



 

The students ans teachers were overenjoyed to view the natural beauty of the resort. The pickninckers 

returned with unforgetable memories. 


